
6 November 2020 

We are pleased to announce that over the half term 

break Mrs Watson gave birth to a healthy baby boy, 

Harry Arthur Watson, on 31 October.  We wish Mrs 

Watson and her family all the very best and look 

forward to meeting Harry when it is safe to do so. 

Thank you for your kind dona�ons 

for our harvest fes�val.  We had an 

amazing response. These have now 

been collected by a representa�ve 

from the Su�on Coldfield Methodist 

Church who kindly provide a food 

bank for those in need.   Thank you 

again for your con�nued support 

and generosity. 

Now that the colder weather is here, please ensure 

you send your child into school with suitable warm 

clothes for outdoor play (i.e hats, gloves, scarves 

and a warm coat).  Please also ensure that  these are 

clearly labelled with their name and class so in the 

event that they are misplaced we can return them to 

their rightful owner.  Thank you. 

Thank you all for your kind donations for our 

Halloween/non school uniform dress up day 
on Friday 23 October.    Everyone had a great 

day and it was lovely to see all the wonderful 
Halloween costumes and the children enjoying 

themselves.   You managed to raise £280.00 

which our PA will look after until it is needed 
towards paying for further exciting things for 

the children.  We will obviously advise you of 
these in due course. 

Thank you for all your kind contributions 

for poppies and other related items this 

week.  We will pass all the money raised 

to the representative from Royal British 

Legion to go towards this great cause. 

Over half of internet usage in the UK is via a 

smartphone, with the laptop in second place at about 

20%.  The advice  some years  ago was to locate your 

computer in a family space, but that’s not applicable to 

phones and other very portable devices.  Tools like 

Google Family Link for Android devices, or Screen 

Time for Apple iOS devices can help: you can set up 

controls around screen time limits, bed time, and restrict 

installation  of apps; 
https://families.google.com/familylink/ 

https://support.apple.com/en-gb/HT201304 

Clinically Extremely Vulnerable 

If your child is classed as ‘clinically extremely 

vulnerable”, please contact school if their 

clinician  has given you updated informa�on 

or specialist advice which you feel we 

should be aware of.  Many thanks. 



Thank you to Netty and our wonderful kitchen staff for 

all their hard work preparing the “Bonfire Meal” on 

Thursday.   Everyone commented how delicious it was 

we all look forward to the next special meal day. 
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Welcome back everyone.  I hope you had a nice week off.   This is the last half 
term until we break up for Christmas.   Everyone is doing great - keep it up! 

Please state what 
the money is for 

Name, Class 
Amount enclosed 

 
 

Dinner money 
for the rest of this 
half term is £72.00 
£12.00 due on: 
Mon 9 Nov 2020 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Lamb Burger 
Quorn Burger 

(in a bun) 
Fish Goujons 
Jacket Potato 

 
 

Potato Wedges 
Baked Beans 

Sweetcorn 
 
 

Yoghurt/Fresh Fruit 
Sponge Cake 

 

 
Fish Fingers 
Selection of  

Baguettes filled with 
cheese, ham, tuna, 

chicken tikka 
Cheese Flan 

 
 

Potato Noisettes 
Garden Peas 
Sweetcorn 

 
 

Yoghurt/Fresh Fruit 
Cookie 

Ice Cream 

 
Roast Chicken/Roast 

Quorn chicken 
Yorkshire Pudding 

Haddock Grill 
Pasta Bake 

Homemade Gravy 
 
 

Roast Potatoes 
Broccoli Florets 
Diced Carrots 

 
 

Yoghurt/Fresh Fruit 
Chocolate Crunch 

 
Spaghetti  

Bolognaise 
Tempura Battered 

Fish 
Garlic Bread 

Jacket Potato 
 

Spaghetti  
Garden Peas 

Sliced Carrots 
 
 

Yoghurt/Fresh Fruit 
Muffins 

Jelly 
 

 
Selection of Pizzas 

Margarita, ham,  
sausage, pepperoni,  

Fish Fingers 
 

Chunky Chips 
Baked Beans 

Sweetcorn 
 
 

Yoghurt/fresh Fruit 
Chocolate Cracknel 

 
Apple/Orange 

Cuplets 

We are pleased to advise you that  we have 3 new 

menus which will be rotated weekly (starting from 

next week). If your child currently has sandwiches 

and would like to start  having  school dinners 

please let the office know (we do require 2 weeks 

notice of such change). Thank you. 

Non Uniform Day Friday 20 November 2020 
Funds for St Chads Church Car Park 

We are holding a non school uniform day to help with the upkeep 

of St Chad’s Church car park who kindly allow parents to park 

when dropping and collecting the children. Please send your child 

into school in their own clothes and £1 donation please. 


